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June 1, 1994

.. Raynard Wharton, Callaway Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-3

Division of Reactor Projects -~ 111/1V

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

United States Nuclear Regulators

OWFN MS 13-E-21

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re:  Proposed Operation and Maintenance Project (REA), Callaway Nuclear
Plant, Callaway County, Missouri; TAC No. M83007, Docket No. 50-483

Dear Mr. Wharton:

In response to your letter dated 24 May 1994, the Historic Preservation Program
has reviewed the proposed project and has determined that such action will have
“no effect" on any cultural resource determined eligible for inclusion in or listed
on the National Register of Historic Places.

Therefore, in accordance with Section 800.5(b) of the Advisory Council on
Historic Preservation's regulation Protection of Historic Properties (36 CFR

Part 800), please retain this documentation in your files for future reference and
proceed with the proposed project undertaking.

if you have any questions, please write; or call 314/751-7958.

Sincerely,

/

H1 ‘)7 IC PRESERVATION PROGRAM

Vichael S. Weichman
Senior Archaeologist
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